
 

 

  

 

 

GREAT BACKYARD BIRD COUNT, 2025 

 

The Great Backyard Bird Count, 2025 

(GBBC) was successfully conducted at 

Bhawanipur Anchalik College on 17th 

February 2024, organized by the 

Department of Zoology. This citizen-science 

event aimed to observe, identify, and 

document bird species in the local 

environment, contributing to global bird 

conservation efforts. 

The event commenced with an inaugural 

session where faculty members and students 

were briefed by Dr. Khirod Sankar Das 

(HoD, Department of Zoology) on the 

significance of the event. The participants, 

including students, faculty, and bird 

enthusiasts, actively engaged in bird watching 

and data collection within the college 

premises and nearby areas. Equipped with 

field guides, the team recorded 23 different 

bird species. 

 

 

After the bird count, a discussion session was held 

where participants shared their experiences. 

Faculty members emphasized the importance of 

such initiatives in fostering awareness about avian 

conservation and ecological balance. The 

recorded data was uploaded to the GBBC global 

database, contributing to scientific research on 

bird populations and distribution. 

The event concluded with a vote of thanks by 

the organizing committee, appreciating the 

enthusiastic participation of students and 

faculty. The GBBC 2025 at Bhawanipur 

Anchalik College was a grand success, 

reinforcing the commitment of the 

Department of Zoology toward environmental 

education and biodiversity conservation. 

    
         

DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY 

BHAWANIPUR ANCHALIK COLLEGE, 

BHAWANIPUR, BARPETA, ASSAM-781352 
Email: hod.zoo@bacollege.ac.in 

 

 


